October 1%, 2022
Report from MD19 Election Chairperson for October 14th, 2022 Council Meeting
Dear Council Chairperson Lyndon and fellow Lions Leaders,

This is my second term as MD19 Election Chairperson. This year is very much different
from last term. Redistricting voting was completed and there are no further instructions on
my duty to how the following MD19 Council Chairperson and Vice Council Chairperson
election have to be done.

Aside from that, a District IPDG also inquired about the merging election of District
Governor and Vice Governor, how to improve club secretaries on voting/advising the
delegates if Election Buddy is used.

With quite several uncertainties, | need further instructions from the leaders who can
assist me.

At the meantime, | would prepare myself for getting the profiles of the Council
Chairperson and Vice Council Chairperson candidates and will send to each District
election chairperson/District cabinet secretary/Zone Chairpersons for them to distribute to
their clubs’ secretaries. In that case, all the clubs in each District would have a chance to
get to know who they are voting for before election comes.

| can also send the memo to each District club secretaries/District election chairperson on
the procedure of election to refresh their memories in advance.

ZOOM meeting can be arranged upon request for each District club secretaries and assist
them the procedure how to vote by Election Buddy. The rules and regulations that they
need to follow to mitigate the confusion we had experienced last term.

| can be reached at liongracehwo@gmail.com or 604-613-3838 (Text/voice, Canada) or
WhatsApp or WeChat.

Respectfully submitted by
Lion Grace Hwo, 19A PDG
Vancouver Pacific Lions Club
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